
 

 

 
 

 
May 12 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
Following the recent letter outlining the new DBS uniform, which is to be introduced over a two-
year roll-out from August 2022, I am writing to you this week to remind you of our uniform 
expectations in the short-term. Although we are approaching the end of both term 3 and the 
academic year, we will continue to have the highest expectations of how our DBS Wakra students 
dress for school each day. To this end, students should wear plain black leather shoes, and not 
trainers (black or any other colour); they should wear only plain black or grey trousers or shorts, or 
a plain black or grey skirt; also, any additional items, such as jumpers or caps, should be DBS-
branded rather than of any other type. 
 
Thank you in advance to all parents for your efforts in this regard, they are very much appreciated. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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